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NZX/ASX RELEASE 
 
 
10 January 2017 
 
 
IQE – SUSPENSION OF ORDINARY SHARES FROM ASX TRADING AND ASX DELISTING 
 
Intueri Education Group Limited (NZX/ASX: IQE), has applied today to ASX to suspend its shares from 
trading with effect from close of trading on ASX on 10 January 2017.  Removal of IQE from the official 
list of ASX will occur on 17 January 2017.  
 
Ordinary shares in IQE will trade on ASX until the close of trading on 10 January 2017, when trading 
will be suspended. Following the suspension of trading in shares, shareholders will no longer be able 
to trade their shares in IQE on ASX. Following the suspension of shares from quotation, IQE will be 
removed from the official list of ASX on 17 January 2017. 
 
Following delisting of IQE shares from ASX, shareholdings remaining on IQE’s Australian register will 
be transferred to IQE's New Zealand register. Shareholders are not required to do anything to facilitate 
the transfer of shares between the two registers. 
 

-Ends- 

 

 

For more information, please contact:  
Rod Marvin  
Interim CEO  
+64 (0) 27 499 7822 
rod.marvin@intueri.co.nz  
 
 
 
About Intueri: 
Intueri Education is a New Zealand headquartered group of private training establishments delivering vocational education to students in 
New Zealand and Australia and from around the world. We provide industry-appropriate courses and qualifications across a diverse range 
of industries, working closely with those industries to ensure training remains relevant and employment-outcome focused. Intueri is listed 
under the ticker symbol IQE.  
 


